
Mary Mills 

From: Kate Supron 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, January 04, 2011 7:22 PM 
Mary Mills 

Subject: DEIS Comment - FW: Village Deer Issue 

-- ---Original Message--- --
From : . com [mailto : . comj 
Sent : Tue 12/7/2010 10 : 16 AM 
To : Kate Supron 
Subject : Village Deer Issue 

Dear Mayor Supron : 

My name is Mike Ellis and I reside at Roa d i n the Village of Cayuga Heights 
where I have lived for 23 years . 

I did not attend the public hearing l a st n i ght (Decembe r 6 , 2010) , but for the record , 
this email is being sent to give you my f ull s upport i n your efforts to significantly 
reduce the deer population . 

Moreover , I strongly urge you and the Trus tees to c o n t inue your efforts to put forth what 
you determine is the most efficien t way t o r e duce t he g r ossly overpopulated number of 
deer that we have in the Vil lage . The s oone r t he better! The time has arrived to 
implement action on this issue . 

It is also my belief that the views o f Vi llag e res i de nts should be given much more weight 
than non- residents and mos t especial l y t ho s e no n- r e s idents who are nothing more than 
hired hands directly funded b y a certain deep- pocketed group and/or family who are 
opposed to dealing with this serious issue . 

I appreciate the efforts and determinat i o n o f yourse l f and the Trustees in dealing with 
this issue . 

Respectfully submitted , 
Mike 
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